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26 February 2025 

Dear Ian and everyone at Cycling UK East Midlands 

On behalf of everyone at Rainbows, I wanted to extend our heartfelt thanks for your 

donation of £170 from the catering at the Mince Pie Run. Your kindness and generosity are 

vital in helping us bring joy and light into the lives of the families we care for. 

One of the ways your support makes a profound impact is through our specialist play 

sessions. For babies, children and young people living with complex needs, play isn’t just 

about fun – it’s a lifeline for self-expression, learning and connection. At Rainbows our 

Specialist Play Team tailor activities to each child’s unique abilities and personality; unlocking 

smiles, laughter and moments of pure happiness that otherwise 

might not be possible.  

“Rainbows has made such a difference to our family and to 

Freya. Everything is adapted so my children can play together 

and do things that you don’t think about. There are just so many 

fun things to do, she loves it and gets really excited.’  

- Karin, Freya’s Mum 

Your support helps to make these magical moments possible. 

They are often transformative and help to create lasting 

memories for our families, while allowing children to experience 

the freedom and joy they deserve. Thank you. 

With warmest wishes, 

 
Jenny Ball 

Community Fundraiser 

Rainbows Hospice for Children and Young People 

Tel: 01509 638 023 

Email: jenny.ball@rainbows.co.uk 

If at any time you want to stop hearing from Rainbows, change how we contact you or what 

we contact you about, you can call us on 01509 638049 or email us at 

supportercare@rainbows.co.uk.  We promise to hold your data in the strictest confidence, 

and we will not share it with any third party.  Visit our website for our full privacy 

policy.*W010336* 


